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To Whom It May Concern:

I'am writing this letter on behalf of the Apalachee Center, Inc. Keiser University is a university that
prepares its students for the workforce. The university has a challenging curriculum that enables their
students to gain the knowledge and hands-on experience needed. The class sizes are small and the
instructors work closely with the students to ensure that they succeed and | know this because |
received my undergraduate and graduate degrees from Keiser. Here at Apalachee, we have hired Keiser
graduates and we are an externship site for the nursing students. We have found that the graduates and
the students are courteous, respectful, and professional among other positive attributes. We are very
fortunate to have Keiser University in the community because it offers programs that are in occupations
in which are in demand such as Culinary Arts, Business, Criminal Justice, and Nursing just to name a few.
The students graduate with the desire to get to work and make a difference in the community.

Jackie Beck, our Inpatient Program Director, and myself are on Keiser University’s advisory board with
the nursing department. It has been a pleasure and honor to sit on the board with such dedicated staff
members, students, as well as professionals from other businesses/organizations.

We look forward to continuing to work with Keiser University in the future!

Respectfully,

Fephanic Y. Yot
Stephanie Y. Luckie

HR Employment and Recruiting Coordinator
Apalachee Center, Inc.

2634 Capital Circle NE

Tallahassee, FL 32308
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